
The Leadership Initiative aims to:
Cultivate the leadership qualities of
individuals in the human services sector.

Support emerging leaders through
connections to established leadership.

Foster connection and career advancement
while promoting knowledge of the sector.

Apply today!

Individuals with experience in the
human services sector, including
middle- to upper-level supervisory
roles;
Passionate about supporting
emerging leaders to accomplish
their professional development
goals.

Mentors are: Mentees are:
Aspiring or emerging leaders
eager to advance and grow in
the human services sector;
Individuals willing to listen,
learn and gain career guidance
through partnership with a
mentor

The Leadership Initiative
A cross-agency mentorship program for Providers’ Council members, 

designed to support career growth in the human services sector.

The Leadership Initiative (TLI) runs from
April 2025-April 2026.

Application deadline is March 25, 2025. Please reach out to Nina Lamarre with any questions.

https://www.tfaforms.com/5164040
mailto:nlamarre@providers.org

